JNC
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN

February 8, 2019
Product Change Notification Letter
Dear Valued Customer
This letter is to inform you who have used Cellufine™ Sulfate. INC Corporation is implementing a

change of our product, Cellufine™ Sulfate, related raw material as described in this communication. Please

review this letter.

Product Name:
Cellufine Sulfate

Product Change:
Raw material change of Cellufine Sulfate

Customer impact:
Validation testing has been fully performed. The change did not affect quality of Cellufine Sulfate.

Schedule:

Change based on stock situation

We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our staff

below

JNC Corporation (Tokyo Head office), Japan JNC America Inc, USA
Shigeyuki Aoyama (saoyama(@jnc-corp.co.jp) Seiji Shinoda (s.shinoda@jncamericany.com)
Masami Shiina (shiina-masami@jinc-corp.co.ip) TEL: +1-914-921-5400

TEL: +81-3-3243-6150

Sincerely,
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Toshiharu Twata
Technical Manager
JNC Corporation




